
Public Health Orders - Proof of Vaccination 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update on the Tennis BC Hub’s rollout of the Provincial 

Health Officer’s BC Vaccine Card mandate.  

The BC Vaccine Card mandate is a province-wide measure designed to help get everyone 

through this high-risk period, during which people who are unvaccinated are at greater risk of 

contracting and spreading the virus when participating or attending discretionary events and 

places. The Tennis BC Hub @Richmond is considered one of these discretionary places.  

We understand that the decision to vaccinate or not to vaccinate is a personal one.  However, 

the safety of all our club members is our greatest concern and we are committed to doing what 

is best for our whole Hub community.  Following the Vaccine Card Mandate allows us to keep 

our facility open and reduce the risk of a Covid-19 infection for everyone.   

Beginning Monday, September 13th, anyone 19 years or older must have at least one dose of 

a COVID-19 vaccine, and by October 24th you must be fully vaccinated and have proof of this.  

During the transitional period, from now to September 26, you may provide any of the forms of 

proof listed in this document.  For instructions on how to get your new BC Vaccine Card, please 

click here 

This Tennis BC Hub requirement will be in place until further notice and is subject to 

adjustments at any time. 

 

We thank you for you ongoing support and patronage. 

 

Respectfully 

Your Tennis BC Hub Team 

  

September 11 2021 

CLUB UPDATE: Vaccine Card Mandate 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/vaccinecard.html#required
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/vaccinecard.html

